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JULY 2024 

Tiger Brennan Drive and Berrimah 
Road overpass 

Marlow Rd/Berrimah Rd intersection closure 
 

Dear Stakeholder, 

The Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics is constructing an overpass at the Tiger Brennan 

Drive and Berrimah Road intersection.  

The new overpass will carry Berrimah Road traffic over Tiger Brennan Drive, separating the major flow of 

traffic on Tiger Brennan Drive from the traffic movements on Berrimah Road enabling the continuous flow 

of traffic and improved safety. 

Prior to opening Berrimah Road North, a temporary closure of the Marlow Road and Berrimah Road 

intersection is required. 

The closure will occur from Monday 29 July and is expected to re-open by the end of September 2024. 

Access to surrounding businesses and properties will be maintained at all times, however a detour via 

Strath Road will be in place. 

Please allow extra time when travelling through and adhere to traffic management in the area. 

The next stage of the project will include the staged reconnection of the Tiger Brennan Drive Palmerston 

bound on and off ramps and the re-opening of Berrimah Road North. 

 

Keep up to date  

To find out more or to subscribe to stakeholder updates please visit dipl.nt.gov.au/tbd-overpass.  

Should you have any queries or concerns about the project at any stage, please contact the project team 

on email TBD.Overpass@nt.gov.au or call 1800 319 881. 
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